
CETE’s remarkable presence at the Theveli international conference 
 
 
 
THEVELI international conference 2023 of MNU has been a remarkable milestone for CETE. 
Our lead instructional designers; Roza Ibrahim, Niuma Mohamed and Aminath Zifna 
presented papers at the conference. In addition, lead instructional designer; Fathimath 
Mumthaz and Niuma Mohamed were moderators of the two parallel sessions of the 
conference. Moreover, Niuma Mohamed was a member of the first ever award committee 
of the conference. Bravo to the CETE team!  
   
 
 
 

   
  
 
 

    
 

https://mnu.edu.mv/research-development/theveli/


    
 
 

    
 
 

 


